
                                                                                            
 

Cottingham Road 
Corby 

Northamptonshire 
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t 01536 213100 
 

enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org 
 

Principal 
Angela Reynolds 

21st August 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
YEAR 11 2018/2019 
 
Students next year will be entering the most important year of their education.  In order to maximise 
success for all students we will be utilising after school sessions throughout the year to provide revision 
workshops, as well as individual support, where required.  We also plan to deliver holiday booster sessions 
in a variety of subject areas.  These are likely to run over the October and March holidays.   
 
The provisional exam dates for next year are from Monday 13th May 2019 to Wednesday 26th June 
2019.  Students will therefore be sitting exams during the May school holiday.  GCSE results day will be 
Thursday 22nd August 2019. 
 
Students should not be taken out of school in term-time for family holidays and it is vital that this is 
avoided for all Year 11 students.  As detailed above the GCSE examination series will mean that compulsory 
examinations will take place during the May school holiday so again no holidays will be able to be taken 
during this time. 
 
We will be writing to you again to share potential ways we can all work together to ensure that every 
student can make the most of the opportunities available to them. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 
 


